NEOK ASHRAE chapter’s presidents.

e Jim Mitchell served as the chapter thirty-second president in 1980/81. Jim joined Jack Tumilty with Collins Engineering in the
Tulsa office in 1974. In 1982 Jim joined McCune Partners, Inc. for a couple of years, before moving to Flynt & Kallenberger in 1984 where is still
employed. Jim joined ASHRAE in 1975 and is also a member of ASME. Jim is still an active member of our chapter. (Life Member)

Joe Tucker served as the chapter thirty-third president in 1981/82. Joe was never one to sit still. He was involved in Thermal
Systems in 1967 and transferred to ONG in the Tulsa office in 1970. He was transferred to Oklahoma City in 1971 and returned to Tulsa in 1973
serving in commercial marketing. In 1980 he was Director of Staff HVAC. Joe retired from ONG and was VP of Marketing for Tri-Fuels for a period
of time. Joe was continually active in our chapter and involved in changing our meeting days from Mondays to Wednesday’s and moving to the
Candlewood Club. Joe participated in our chapter for many years.

<1 1 Dave Haynes served as the chapter thirty-fourth president in 1982/83. Dave was with the Marley Company in Toronto, Canada
when he joined Walt Smith at Process Equipment Company in Tulsa in 1976. Dave worked for Boone & Boone before moving to KC in 1985. We
had grown to 150 members and for the first time our chapter exceeded the national growth rate.

Ken Gill was the chapter thirty-fifth president in 1983/84. Ken left McDonnell-Douglas to join Lee & Browne in 1976 and joined Ed
Teis in 1980. In 1984 he joined McCune and McCune for a while before moving on to Dallas.



il Alan Watt served as the chapter’s thirty-sixth president in 1984/85. Alan graduated from OSU in 1975. He worked for Neal Watt
until movmg to Dallas. Alan now lives in Florida.

Chick Morse served as the chapter’s thirty-seventh president in 1985/86. Chick was with Gulf Oil Company before joining Process
Equlpment Company in Tulsa in 1966. Chick has been highly active in our chapter and was our chapter’s first Golden Gavel president. (Life
Member)

8 Bill Boone served as the chapter’s thirty-eighth president in 1986/87. Bill was born in Evanston, IL. where he attended school. He
Jomed the US Marine Corp in 1963 serving until 1966. Bill graduated from OU working for the O’Connor Oklahoma Co. before starting Boone &
Boone Sales with his brother. (Life Member)

‘ John Weller served as the chapter’s thirty-ninth president in 1987/88. John graduated from John Brown University in Siloam
Springs AR in 1972. He was born in Bay City, MI. John became a member of ASHRAE in 1983 and is a PE in OK, TX and LA.



a * Bob Carson served as the chapter’s fortieth president in 1988/89. Bob is a native Oklahoman and grew up in Moore, OK. He was
trained as a technical drafting and pipefitter and served in the Oklahoma National Guard from 1971-1977. Bob joined Johnson Controls in 1979 in
Oklahoma City then transferred to the Tulsa office in 1982 and NEOK.

Paul Roberts served as the chapter’s forty-first president in 1989/90. Paul joined ASHRAE in 1969 while working in Oklahoma
City, then transferred to Tulsa in 1980. Paul managed the Mechanical Engineering Department for The Benham Group. Paul later joined R&B
Equipment before they were bought out by Carrier in Tulsa. He later went to AAON until his retirement. (Life Member)



